The City of Alamo is seeking a dedicated and detail-oriented individual to join our team as a code
enforcer. The successful candidate will be responsible for ensuring compliance with city codes and
ordinances to maintain the health and safety, and welfare of our community.

Pay is based upon experience. Applications are available at Alamo City Hall and online at
www.cityofalamo.us. Applications and resumes are required for this position and will be accepted
through Monday, July 8, 2024. Please submit application AND resume to the City Manager at the
Alamo City Hall at 7 West Main Street, Alamo, Georgia.

The City of Alamo is an Equal Opportunity Employer and a Drug Free Workplace.







